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The mission of Chester Community Unit School District No. 139 is to provide an education for all students in a safe environment that 
develops the academic, social and critical thinking skills necessary to become responsible and contributing members of our changing society. 

June 02, 2022 
 

 

A Building and Grounds Committee Meeting of the Chester Community Unit School District 139 Board of Education will be held at 
11:00 a.m. in the Chester High School Family and Consumer Science Room, located at 1901 Swanwick Street, Chester, IL  62233.  
 

 

A G E N D A 
I. Call to Order and Roll Call: Debi Caraway, Lorin Mott (by phone) 

II. Update and Review of the ISBE Construction Develop Grant Application. 

Baysinger representatives, Jake McCann and Michael Baysinger went through the planning process that took 

place in 2019-2020 and what the timeline looks like from applying for a construction development grant to 

finalizing plans, bids and getting the project started.  The bulk of this project would give the district a chance 

or replace the 1925 facility and Juergens’ gym at the high school. 

Pasero also discussed the financing end of this type of a project. 
 

III. Updates on other District Building Needs for Consideration. 

The committee also discussed what it would take to address the subsidence issue at the grade school.  Baysinger 

described it as an intensive project that could cost upwards of $200,000 and may be something that would need 

addressed as early as next spring. 

   Building security was brought up in terms of the entry points at each school and the possible use of a school   

   resource officer. 

 

IV. Adjourn : 11:50 pm 

 
 


